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15th May 2021 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

This letter is to certify that Mr. Irugal Bandara Mudiyanselage Madawa Sandakelum Irugal 

Bandara was an employee of U-ONE CONSTRUCTION AND ENGINEERING (PVT) LTD, from 

05th December 2020 as a Civil Engineer and until 31st of April 2021 he was worked with our company 

for “Velana International Airport Project Male, Maldives”. 

 

During this period, he was worked in our head office which is locates in Colombo 01.  

 

 

He was responsible for, 

 

• Preparation of method statements, RFI documents & material document submissions. 

 

• Review design drawings & attended to meetings with consultants regarding the preliminary works 

(online meetings). 

 

• Handle procurement works & involve with construction planning work. 

 

• Arrange daily work schedules, coordinate with subcontractors regarding the ongoing construction 

works. 

 

• Coordinate, discuss and make decisions about the site with company management, consultant and 

sub-contractors. 

 

• Ensured that the construction procedures are in alignment in order to minimize mistakes and errors 

in order to achieve construction schedule. 

 

He is a dedicated worker. He carried out all of his obligations and responsibilities in a dignified manner 

& constantly up for new challenges. His actions are responsible for our company's major accolades. He 

is constantly eager to acquire new talents and swiftly apply them.  

 

We wish him the best of luck for his future.  
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